
                                                                                  
 

  
 

 
 

 
                 

 
 

    
   

 
     

   
 

 
   

  
     

   
  

     
 

    
 

 
    

 

Memo
 
2450 Del Paso Road, Suite 105 
Sacramento, CA 95834 
(916) 575-7170, (916) 575-7292 Fax 
www.optometry.ca.gov 

To:	 Board Members Date: August 4, 2017 

From:	 Cyd Brandvein Telephone: (916) 575-7170 
Board President 

Subject:	 Agenda Item 18 – Presentation by the Department of Motor Vehicles Regarding 
the Disabled Parking Placard Program and its Recent State Audit 

The State Auditor recently conducted an audit of DMV’s disabled parking placard program and made some 
recommendations on how to improve the program, and those recommendations can be found here. A key 
part of those recommendations include involvement of the DCA boards that oversee the licensees who can 
complete the DMV form used to obtain a placard. 

To begin the process to implement these recommendations, DMV met with healthcare boards in late June. 
The Board’s Executive Officer was unable to attend the meeting; however, she extended an invite to DMV 
to provide a presentation on the matter at hand and how the Board may assist the DMV at the August 
Board meeting. 

Representatives accepted the invitation to present during the August meeting.  Presentation materials, if 
any, will be provided to members and posted online as they are available. 

http://www.optometry.ca.gov/
http://auditor.ca.gov/reports/recommendations/2016-121

